
 

 

 

Date of issue：February 14th, 2022 

Subject: Discontinue Notice  

 
Due to the transformation of the market mainstream, the following part numbers will be 
discontinued from our product offering.  
 

We are able to accept Last Time Buy orders until April 15th, 2022. 

 

SML-LX1210IGC-TR/R 
SML-LX1210IIC-TR 
SML-LXL1206IC-TR 
SML-LXL1206YC-TR 
SML-LXL1210IGC-TR 
SML-LXL1210SRGC-TR 
SML-LXL1210YGC-TR 
SML-LXR851IGC-TR 
SSB-LX2550GD 
SSF-LXH555YD 
SSL-LXA227YD 
SSL-LXA228GC 
SSL-LXA228GD 
SSL-LXA228GD-TR21 
SSL-LXA228ID 
SSL-LXA228ID-TR11 
SSL-LXA228ID-TR21 
SSL-LXA228SGC 
SSL-LXA228YC 
SSL-LXA228YD-TR11 
SSL-LXA3025YGC-TR 

 
If you have any questions, feel free to contact your Lumex representative for more information. 

(END of the EOL) 

 

Best Regards, 
 

Lumex Product Management Team 
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